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According to federal law, 990 and 990T tax returns must be made available to the general 
public. Upon request, copies should be provided in a timely manner and a reasonable charge 
may be made. Any other requests for association records should be in writing and referred to 
the Executive Director, Board President or BOMA Oakland-East Bay Counsel. 
 


